

Hi everyone,

Thanks very much for coming out and joining us for the third race in the series last night. As you know, we had to cancel the event for safety reasons as there was lightning around. It was looking like a great evening for a run until the weather unfortunately changed just before the start of the race. We postponed the start, hoping the lightning would abate, but just after 7 pm we needed to make a final call.

It was not an easy decision to make and we were conscious of the effort you had made in coming out to join us, but your safety comes first. So, for first time in several years (and a lot of races), we had to cancel.

Since costs are incurred upfront for the venue, crew and medals etc, we have a no-refund policy, as you may have seen when signing up. However, we really would like to make it up to you as far as possible and we are offering you 20% off the last race in the series.

Check your email for the voucher code. For those who entered on the night, please get in touch with us and we will send you the code – info@wannado.co.za

The weather should hopefully be more stable by then, and we look forward a great event. We hope to see you there.

Kind regards, Sean